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At Alliance International Church we 
believe the COMMUNITY GROUP is 
the best place for sustained life 
change to occur. In a Community 
Group, people study God's Word 
together and discuss the issues and 
challenges of life. It's also where they 
pray, care for one another, and 
connect on a more personal 
level.  Our Community Groups gather: 

• On Hong Kong Island, in Kowloon, and in New Territories 
• In English, Putonghua, and in Tagalog 
• On weekdays and on Saturdays or Sundays  

For more information email: info@aic.org.hk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Bulletin 

Glorify God by loving Christ, loving one another and reaching the world. 

 
AIC and UGC are partnering with churches in Sham Shui Po and Tuen 
Mun for a winter clothing, blanket, shoes and pandemic supplies 
donation program. This 
joint ministry aims to 
support some 
underprivileged in the 
Shum Shui Po and Tuen 
Mun areas. We will be 
delivering the collected 
items on November 9.  
 
Please consider bringing some surgical masks and disinfectant products 
along with your donations of warm new or used casual clothes, 
blankets and casual footwear in clean and good condition this 
Sunday and November 7. We will help bring the love of Christ to those in 
need this winter.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

The Alliance Filipino Fellowship has been serving 
domestic helpers from the Philippines who are 
undergoing quarantine in designated facilities. 
The fellowship partners with eight other Filipino 
churches in Hong Kong, as well as Kabayan 
Radio Hong Kong, and provides welcome kits to 
the helpers who are serving their 21-day 
quarantine in Silka Tsuen Wan Hotel or Penny’s 
Bay Quarantine Centre on Lantau Island. The kit 
includes masks, hand sanitiser, a SIM card, 
snacks, a New Testament Bible and devotional 
material Our Daily Bread. Those helpers are also 
under follow-up through text messages after they 
have received those kits. 
 
Since the ministry began in March, AFF was 
privileged to be part of the HQM team who had 
helped many incoming Filipino domestic 
workers. The fellowship prays that connection 
with those helpers could be continued and they 
could share with them the love of Christ in 
person.  
 


